
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  

 
Revised 

 
MO DDD & You: Overview of Self-Directed Supports Options 

 
July 25, 2023 

12:30 p.m.  
 

This 30-minute lunch and learn webinar will provide an overview of the Division's 
Self-Directed Supports (SDS) program. Participants will learn about the SDS option, 
including who can participate, the responsibilities for participation, what support is 
available, and more. 
 
Presenters:  

 Lisa Nothaus, Supporting Families Lead 
 Tanner Stephenson, Director, Self-Directed Supports 

 
Target Audience:  

 Self-Advocates 
 Families 
 Caregivers 
 Individuals 
 Other interested individuals 

 
Click to Register or use the registration link on the Upcoming Webinar Webpage 

.

 

7/19/23 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/weblink/register/r799b9a79385b86225a4110d3cf21b5b9
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/webinar

